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NOTICE OF QUORUM 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the members of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors have been invited 

to a public forum on the topic of Housing, Homelessness, Fiscal Stability, and Public Safety.  The form is 

hosted by the City of Eau Claire and will take place on October 28, 2024, from 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. at the 

LE Philips Memorial Public Library, 3rd Floor (400 Eau Claire St., Eau Claire, WI 54701.) Further event details 

are outlined below:  

 

• Date: October 28, 2024 

• Time: 12:00 PM – 2:00 PM 

o 12:15 Forum 

o 1:30 Visit with elected officials and candidates 

• Location: LE Phillips Memorial Public Library, 3rd Floor, Eau Claire 

 

Topics: Housing, Homelessness, Fiscal Stability, Public Safety 

 

This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin Statutes.  This is 

not a public meeting of the Eau Claire County Board of Supervisors or any other committee, commission, board 

or council, and no business will be conducted but a quorum may be present.  

 

### 

 

Incorporated in 1856, Eau Claire County’s mission is “To provide quality, innovative and cost-

effective services that safeguard and enhance the well-being of residents and resources.” 

Covering 655 square miles in northwest Wisconsin, Eau Claire County government services 

touch those who live in the county, visitors and others in the Chippewa River Valley. For more 

information, visit our website at www.eauclairecounty.gov or go to our Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/EauClaireCounty.   
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Samantha Kraegenbrink 

Executive Office Administrator   

Eau Claire County   
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